Little Angels

Parent Newsletter & March 2021

“This is the day which the Lord has made.
We will rejoice and be glad in it.” Psalm 118:24

Dear Families:

blessed!

April 5-9.

available.

The first day of spring is March 20th. We will fryto grow plants in the classroom.

Please remember that you should not send any food in glass containers. And if we accidentally send home
something that does not belong to your family, please return it at your earliest convenience. We also need you to make
sure your child’s forks, spoons, etc. are clearly labeled. Some of our friends have very similar silverware and some
names written with sharpie have rubbed off. We try our best, but we do not have perfect memories. Please help us out!

Thank you for the sweet treats and cards that made our Valentine Day extra special oxox. We were truly

We want to give you an early reminder that Easter falls next month on April 4. We will be closed from

For concerns or questions, please call the office and leave a message. I will return your call as soon as I am

Blessings, Ms. Loretta, Head Teacher

March Themes

Mar 1-5 Pets
Mar 8-12 Farm Animals
Mar 15-19 St. Patrick’s
Mar 22-26 Jungle Animals

Mar 29-Apr 2 Easter Projects

Spring
Forward!!

March 14, 2021
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We wouldn’t want you [ate for class!

0 Wednesday, March 17
% St. Patrick’s Day Celebration

Wear GREEN! The class will celebrate St.
Patrick’s Day with special projects and treats.
For children only.

Little Angels Nagaland
Orphanage Fundraiser

$99.48
Great Job!!

Summer Session 2021

Enrich your child’s summer. Sign
them up for Treehouse Summer
Session 2021!

Summer school will help prepare
your child for the class he or she will attend
in the Fall. Your child will also participate in
special projects, summer picnics, and other
fun filled activities.

If you are interested in having your child attend
Summer Session 2021 (July and August) please
stop by the office for your enrollment packet.
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T-Shirt Needed! N

For a graduation

surprise, please bring a white
T-Shirt by Friday, April 2.




